[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Rep. _______________,
As your constituent, I request that you urge the House of Representatives leadership to schedule H.R. 756, the Postal Reform Act, for full House consideration as soon as possible.
H.R. 756 is a bipartisan, balanced and constructive legislative approach to address the challenges confronting and the opportunities available to the modern Postal Service.  The legislative provides greater pricing and product flexibility, helps protect universal postal services and stabilizes the financial situation of to the Postal Service.  Moreover, HR 756 helps alleviate the impact of the retiree health liability, resulting from postal legislative enacted in 2006. HR 756 was approved by the House Oversight and Government Reform Committee in spring 2017 and has been pending ever since.  
Please share with me your position on the legislation and thank you for your consideration. 
Sincerely,
--------------------------------------------------------------------
Dear Sen. ___________,
As your constituent, I request that you urge the Senate leadership to schedule S. 2629, the Postal Reform Act, for full Senate consideration as soon as possible.
S 2629 is a bipartisan, balanced and constructive legislative approach to address the challenges confronting and the opportunities available to the modern Postal Service.  The legislative provides greater pricing and product flexibility, helps protect universal postal services and stabilizes the financial situation of to the Postal Service.  Moreover, S 2629 helps alleviate the impact of the retiree health liability, resulting from postal legislative enacted in 2006. In April, S 2629 was placed in the Senate calendar.   
Please share with me your position on the legislation and thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely, 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Dear Representative _______________,
On May 4, Director of the Office of Personnel Management (OPM) Jeff Pon, transmitted to House Speaker Paul Ryan a legislative proposal that would slash the benefits earned by postal and federal employees and retirees by over $143.5 billion over the next decade. This proposal would have a devastating impact on my family budget. 
OPM’s legislative package includes the elimination of the Federal Employees Retirement System (FERS) Supplemental Annuity, which provides a financial safety net for federal annuitants who retiree prior to Social Security eligibility; eliminates the cost-of-living-allowance for FERS annuitants; reduces the cost-of-living-allowance for Civil Service Retirement System annuitants by 0.5%;  changes the calculation of the retirement formula for current postal and federal employees that reduces their earned  annuity; and increases dramatically the   employee contribution towards their future federal pension. This legislative package is punitive and unfair. Consequently, I request that you oppose the OPM proposal. At you earliest convenience, please let me know your views.  
Thanks you for your consideration.
Sincerely, 

